I believe the biggest problem is the northbound 10" St. right turners onto Maritime Dr. coming flying around the corner
on a green light.

There is no point putting any signage or lights on the existing utility pole that is just east of the intersection. No one will
see it.

I will still stick with my first option which was a sign on 10" St. just south of the traffic signals stating “Caution Hidden
Driveway on Maritime Dr.” Or something to that extent.

We are really at a loss for any other suggestions.

For the issues with the RRFB at Schuette Park Pedestrian Crossing, | also already talked to Jared Kinzinger at the DOT and
he referred me to Joanna Bush who is an expert on interconnected signals and knows about RRFB’s as well. She works
for Mead and Hunt. | did not get a chance to talk to her yet.

From: Nick Reimer <nreimer@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 9:05 AM

To: Greg Minikel <gminikel@manitowoc.org>
Subject: FW: 06/12/2023 PS Overview.

Hello Greg,

Just making sure you saw the information in red below.

Nick Reimer |Chief of Police

City of Manitowoc | Manitowoc Police Department
910 Jay St. | Manitowoc WI 54220

P: (920) 686.6573| F: (920) 686.6588

"We are committed to providing excellent police service and an unrelenting pursuit of justice, while maintaining order and
securing a safe environment for everyone."

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents, including attachments, may
contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. These items are covered by the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521. It is solely for the use of the
intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message.
Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named
recipient, please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another,
use it for any purpose, store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of
the communication. Thank you.

From: Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 10:34 AM




